Becoming Neighbours

jam@becomingneighbours.ca www.becomingneighbours.ca



Fridge Notes for Companions

April 23, 2025

No. 373



"Requiescat in pace."



One of the most powerful and touching memories of Pope Francis was during the height of the pandemic. The world was scared, streets were empty, and many felt lost. But there he was—standing alone in the rain in front of an empty St. Peter's Square—praying for the whole world.

HE CARRIED OUR PAIN, OUR FEAR, AND OUR HOPE IN THAT QUIET, SACRED MOMENT

IN SOLIDARITY

A look back at Pope Francis



Click Here to Read (SHARED BY URSULA WITKOWSKA, IBVM)

STATEMENT BY MARK CARNEY PRIME MINISTER ON THE PASSING OF HIS HOLINESS POPE FRANCIS

"Gave voice to 'the cry of the earth and the cry of the poor', reminding us that ecological degradation and social injustice are deeply intertwined and demand our shared, urgent leadership."

Click Here to Read
(SHARED BY JEAN ANN LEDWELL, OSU)

Pope Francis consoles a boy



<u>Click Here</u> to Watch (SHARED BY ANTONIO MARIA RESENDE PEREIRA, SCJ)

GAZA'S CHRISTIANS 'HEARTBROKEN' FOR POPE WHO PHONED THEM NIGHTLY



Click Here to Read (SHARED BY BARBARA POPEL)

MOMENTS TO LIVE BY:

FRASER

THE ART OF WALKING TOGETHER: HOW POPE FRANCIS HAS INSPIRED YOUNG WOMEN RELIGIOUS

Monday, April 28 • 7:00pm Webinar

Registration: tinyurl.com/3hvnutuj

Panelists:







Ministry, USMC, and a candidate with the Sisters of St. Joseph

This event is sponsored by the Fraser Centre, Regis College.







Click Here to Register

A 10th Anniversary Celebration of Laudato Si'





INDIGENOUS WISDOM ON CARE FOR CREATION



MAY 24TH, 2025 10AM TO 2PM

Doors open at 9:30 am for registration and refreshments.



DIANE MONTREUIL

Métis Algonquin artist and Knowledge Keeper

Click Here to Register

Ontario Catholic Secondary School Principals Council Award



WHITE OAKS RESORT & SPA THE-LAKE



6:00PM APRIL

Fr. John Redmond Memorial Award

Sr. Evanne Hunter

Loretto Sisters Institute of the Blessed Virgin Mary, IBVM



"GEORGE EDWARDS. **FSC** helped to Senator O'Connor College School in 1963. The school was initially founded by the Brothers of the Christian Schools and the Daughters of Wisdom as John J. Lynch High School. It was named after Senator Frank O'Connor who was a Canadian politician, businessman, and philanthropist. In 2005, Senator O'Connor was rebuilt and is now the current high school being used today." Recently placed in palliative care, George is now on his journey home to God.

> (Shared by Drex as part of his 40 hour volunteer placement with Becoming Neighbours)

